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Letter from the President
“White Eagle Credit Union is important to many people, young and 
old alike. Every time the credit union has faced a crisis someone 
has taken the reins and moved it forward. It is a remarkable local 

enterprise that has spread its wings and taken hope to new heights of reality. It is an 
absolutely incredible success story.” – Iris Henman Lawrence, Saving Dreams in a Box  
In 1935, a few White Eagle refinery workers would meet after work under a tree in the 
Henman front lawn on 12th street in Augusta. It was there that the idea to form what 
began as Augusta White Eagle Employees Credit Union was born. A Marsh-Wheeling 
cigar box served as the first cash box. That cigar box still sits on my desk today as a 
reminder to stay true to our roots. Today, those roots have spread to include 16,000 
members and reaching multiple counties and communities.  
 
We have lived quite a story, and we have a long story still to write. But we do want to 
pause, just for a minute, and celebrate 90 years.And we want to celebrate with you. 
After all, this is your credit union, your story, your hopes and it is you we believe in. We 
invite you to come celebrate with us at Garvin Park in Augusta on June 7th (more details 
included below).  
 
As I sit and look at this cigar box, I think about how often we are encouraged to think 
outside the box. For White Eagle Credit Union, I believe it is important that we think 
inside the box.  

Eric Brown
President/CEO

WE Believe

Locations
2830 Ohio – P.O. Box 86

Augusta, KS 67010
316.775.7591

2218 Legion Dr 
P.O. Box 817

El Dorado, KS 67042
316.320.7649

300 W. Broadway
Newton, KS 67114

316.283.8517

TEXT US!
316.775.7591

Mon. May 26  	 Memorial Day
Thurs June 19 	 Juneteenth
Fri. July 4 	 Independence 

Upcoming Closings
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Loan Payment Coupons Now Available
 Upon Request

Starting now, payment coupons for loans will 
only be available upon request. If you need loan 

payment coupons, simply reach out to a loan 
officer — they’ll be happy to assist you!

N3XT is the easy way to add a few cents to your savings with every 
WECU debit card purchase.  

When you use your WECU debit card, the transaction amount 
will be rounded up to the nearest dollar and the difference will 
automatically be deposited into your share account.

    • N3XT Dollar – Have your change “round up” to   		
the nearest dollar.
    • N3XT thing –  Saving your extra change makes 		
it easier to purchase your next item.
    • N3XT Generation – Enrolling in eStatements is safe and secure 
and helps save trees.

To participate in N3XT, you need a checking account with a 
WECU debit card, a share account, and be signed up to receive 
eStatements.We Believe in You!

Quest for Education Scholarship
Are you currently attending college and will continue to attend next year?  
Are you or a family member a WECU member? If so, then you have the 
opportunity to apply for the WECU Quest for Education Scholarship.

Applications will be available through the office and/or on-line from 
May 1, 2025 with an application deadline of June14, 2025.
(Current 2025 High School Seniors are not eligible.)

SHRED Day is coming to Newton!  
Saturday, April 19th

9a - Noon
Newton WECU Branch.


